

To: [REDACTED]
From: Dave Rodgers
Sent: Mon 3/12/2018 5:03:50 PM
Subject: Re: Islip Forecast, No Flight Time Yet.

I agree with you!

On Mon, Mar 12, 2018 at 1:02 PM, [REDACTED] > wrote:

Oh my! Or stay in Paris! ❄️❄️(I'm so over winter!)

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 12, 2018, at 12:39 PM, Dave Rodgers [REDACTED] > wrote:

I talked to a Meteorologist at Universal, he called for 1000 to 2000 foot scattered to broken to overcast clouds, winds gusting to the mid 20's, low level turbulence, snow showers possible. He called for no snow after 8:00 p.m.

The weather forecast I read indicated no snow after 11:00 p.m.

Our closest alternate would be Philadelphia, possibly Teterboro.

We might have to de-ice the airplane at Islip, if we continue on to Teterboro.

Wednesday morning would be a better option for no snow, but there could still be some low level turbulence.